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TECHNOLOGY BRINGS PEOPLE TOGETHER 

CYBERBULLYING AND CYBERSECURITY  

Cybercrime continues to evolve, with new threats surfacing constantly. It is 

hence, necessary for all of us to become cyber-smart. 

A session on ‘Cyberbullying and Cybersecurity’ was organized by the students of 

Class XII on the 13th of September 2022 in the school auditorium.  

The event commenced with an introduction to cyberbullying followed by a 

statistical analysis, and a discussion on ways to combat it. A visual 

demonstration was then carried out, wherein the issue was further highlighted 

with the help of a gripping story.  

As cyberbullying and cybersecurity are two intimately connected issues, a 

detailed discussion on the ways to implement cybersecurity was also held. This 

included an introduction to the various types of cyber threats and a list of simple 

yet effective cyber safety tips. A real-life hacking demonstration was staged by 

the students. 

A short quiz was conducted for the audience in which they participated with 

great enthusiasm. The talk concluded on an optimistic note, accentuating the 

importance of becoming cyber smart to fight against cybercrime.  

Report by: 

Mrs. Swati Ajwani 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

“Technology is not an event , 

it’s just a part of everyday learning.” 

  
  



 
  

  
  

“Technology can become the wings that will allow the educational world to fly 
farther and faster than ever before – if we will allow” 

 
 


